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Cassellholme and the North Bay Parry Sound District Health Unit are working together to investigate and
manage the ongoing COVID-19 outbreak at Cassellholme. This work includes continuing to work with
experts in laboratory medicine at the North Bay Regional Health Centre and Public Health Ontario to
understand the results of the COVID-19 outbreak at Cassellholme. Additionally, Cassellholme and the
Health Unit are collaborating on outbreak management activities and improving processes related to
community detection and response, to help protect the health of Cassellholme residents, staff and
essential visitors.

By working together, we are able to better protect individuals who belong to the most vulnerable
population in our community.

Each agency has an important role within our local health system. We all share the same goal of
protecting health and stopping the spread of COVID-19. Without collaboration, our shared goal would
not be reached.

As we learn new information, we will share it with the community.

The COVID-19 pandemic has forced our agencies to be flexible, responsive and most of all, collaborative,
as no one agency has all the answers or can manage the COVID-19 response alone. We are always
looking to improve the way we manage this evolving and dynamic virus to ensure the most protection
for our community.
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